FREEDOM OF INFORMATION OFFICER

Telephone: 01626 361101 **Fax:** 01626 215169

E-mail: foi@teignbridge.gov.uk

20 November 2017



Dear Sir

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - REQUEST 10647

I am writing in respect of your recent application for the release of information held by this authority, the response is detailed below.

- 1. The number of Parking Charge Notices Teignbridge District Council has issued over the last 3 months (July 2017 September 2017)
- 2. The revenue from the Parking Charge Notices issued by Teignbridge over the last 3 months (July 2017 September 2017)
- 3. The location i.e. street or car park where Parking Charge Notices have been issued the most by Teignbridge District Council over the last 3 months (July2017 September 2017)
 - 1 757
 - 2 £15,852.44
 - 3 Halcyon Road car park in Newton Abbot

If you disagree with my decision or are otherwise unhappy with how I have dealt with your request, you may ask for a review of my decision. The review will be undertaken by the appropriate Service Lead, who will provide you with a written explanation of the outcome. If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint once this procedure has been followed, you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner (ICO). Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision until the Service Lead has undertaken a review. The Information Commissioner can be contacted for a copy of their complaint form at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF, www.ico.gov.uk or by telephone 0303 123 1113.

Yours faithfully

K Mason

K Mason

Freedom of Information Officer



